
Friday 26th May 2023 

 Monday 5th June  

INSET Day—school closed 

Tuesday 6th June 

School opens to pupils 

Wednesday 7th June 

Y5/6 Boys Cricket 

Monday 12th June  

SPORTS DAY 

Tuesday 13th June 

Y4 and Y5 Road Safety 

Ridgewood Transition Visit 

Tuesday 14th June 

Y4 Visit to the CAST 

Thursday 15th June  

Y5/6 Orienteering 

Friday 16th June 

Wear Yellow for Cystic 
Fibrosis 

Monday 19th June  

Reverend Amanda Assembly 

Tuesday 20th June  

New to Year 3 Meeting 5pm 

Thursday 22nd June 

Y5/6 Athletics 

Y4 Sing Out 

Friday 23rd June  

Spelling Bee 

Thursday 29th June 

Y6 Summer Performance  

Friday 30th June  

Rock Wrangle 

Y3 YolanDa’s Band Jam 
Concert at CAST 

Whole School 
Attendance  

92.2% 

Whole School Weekly Attendance  

Opal = 95.6%   

Pearl = 89.6% 

Aquamarine = 88.3% 

Emerald = 86.4% 

Diamond = 95.4%  

Topaz = 90.8% 

Jet = 93.3%  

Amethyst = 97.5% 

We’ve got Maths on our Minds!  

This week we have celebrated all things maths 
related with a review of our maths provision in 
school. External advisors visited school to talk to 
pupils, visit lessons and admire our work books. 
They were very impressed!  Our favourite 
comment from one of the pupils when asked about 

maths was ‘I don’t like maths, I love it!’ We saw capacity and volume in Year 3, 
fractions in Year 4, positive and negative numbers in Year 5 and pie charts in 
Year 6. So much learning and so much fun!  

Look out after half term for my next Maths Challenge!  

When we return to school after the holiday, pupils will take part in a ‘Financial 
Maths Week’ organised by Miss Hull, our maths subject leader, where they will 
be applying their knowledge and understanding to a range of real-life contexts. 
I have already had a sneak peak of what is in store for Year 5 and it looks 
great! I may even get involved myself.    

Have a fabulous half-term 
holiday!  

Don’t forget that Copley is 
closed on Monday 5th June 

for Staff Training. We 
look forward to welcoming 

pupils back on Tuesday 6th 
June 

You are invited to join us from 1pm for our annual Sports Day on 
Monday 12th June  


